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Now Available: All You Need to Know About 

Mixed Recycling and New Carts 

Stay up‐to‐date  via our 

website,  Facebook page 

and our monthly 

newsleƩer to learn about 

exciƟng recycling news at 

SOCRRA! 

 

Cart Delivery InformaƟon 
995 Coolidge Hwy., Troy 

(Between 14 Mile and Maple 

Rds., across the street from 

Meijer) 

www.SOCRRA.org 

As the launch of mixed recycling and delivery of the new recycling carts                                

approaches, SOCRRA has developed a website with all the details you will 

need to know.   

Available via www.socrrarecycling.org, the website is your go‐to resource,                   

providing informaƟon about: 

 Timing of cart delivery 

 An overview of mixed recycling 

 Updates on the construcƟon underway at the recycling facility 

 Frequently asked quesƟons 

 

Please visit the website today and conƟnue to use it as your resource 

throughout the summer! 

The most popular quesƟon we receive at SOCRRA lately is “When will I get my 

new recycling cart?”.  With SOCRRA delivering 100,000 carts this summer, it is 

difficult to provide a specific answer.   What SOCRRA can share is the tentaƟve 

start date of delivery in your community.  SOCRRA thanks you for your paƟence 

during this exciƟng Ɵme!   

Cart Delivery StarƟng 
in July 

Cart Delivery StarƟng 
in August 

Cart Delivery StarƟng in 
September 

Ferndale 

Royal Oak 

Troy* 

Berkley 

Clawson 

Hazel Park 

Oak Park 

Beverly Hills 

Birmingham 

Lathrup Village 

Pleasant Ridge  

* Cart delivery in Troy will start in July and end by mid‐September.   


